
APPENDIX B – Summary of Responses to Cumulative Impact Assessment 

Area of 
Policy 

Ref Respondent Summary of Comments Consideration/appraisal Response 

General N/A Individual 
Respondent 

Wants to see more done to 
regulate street trading 
within the wider city limits 
and incorporated within the 
policy. Feels residents are 
powerless to object to 
businesses trading in 
certain areas and has seen 
a particular growth in 
kebab vans.   

Comment considered.  Street Trading 
is not covered 
by Licensing 
Act 2003 nor 
covered in the 
Statement of 
Licensing 
Policy. Street 
Trading has it’s 
own Street 
Trading Policy 
and therefore 
these 
comments are 
relevant to that 
policy. In terms 
of residents 
being 
powerless, if a 
business such 
as a mobile 
food van 
wishes to sell 
hot food after 
11pm (or sell 
alcohol at any 
time), a 
premises 
licence would 
be required and 
members of the 
public have the 
right to make 
representations 
against the 
grant of any 
premises 
licence.  
 

 


